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Serving Today

Today’s Preacher

Today’s Reading

Sunday
Class: 9:30 a.m.

Worship: 10:30 a.m.

Wednesday
7 p.m.

James Tidei

Thank you for joining us today.

Hebrews 12:1-3

 1 Therefore, since we also have such a great cloud of
witnesses surrounding us, let’s rid ourselves of every
obstacle and the sin which so easily entangles us, and
let’s run with endurance the race that is set before us,
2 looking only at Jesus, the originator and perfecter of
the faith, who for the joy set before Him endured the
cross, despising the shame, and has sat down at the

right hand of the throne of God.
 3 For consider Him who has endured such hostility by

sinners against Himself, so that you will not grow
weary and lose heart.
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Passing the salt and turning on the light
are common actions. We usually do both

without thought. Though small and
seemingly insignificant, both make a

difference.
Salt disappears a few seconds after it is

sprinkled on food. Yet, it fulfills its purpose
by enhancing the flavor of the meal. Light
does not disappear - it scatters darkness.

Matthew says, a lamp is not to be put
under a bowl, but on a stand so it can be

seen, to guide and illuminate.
We are called to be the salt of the earth

and the light of the world. Salty Christians
working behind the scenes are quiet and
unseen, yet influential. Other Christians,

more like light, are visible, out front
teaching and leading.

Whether by nature you are more like salt
or light, the purpose is the same. To praise
our Father in heaven! When salt enhances

food, the food is praised, not the salt.
When a light is turned on, what is revealed
is noticed, not the light. Our purpose is to

praise and glorify God, not ourselves.
Remember your purpose the next time

you pass the salt or turn on the light, and
glorify God.

 
Sally J. Shank

April 9- Church potluck after services  
in the Fellowship Hall

April 15 @ 8am - Men's breakfast in
the Fellowship Hall

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Dan Hirschfeld
SONG LEADER

Ken Whaley
1st PRAYER

Gary Merritt
2nd PRAYER
Doug Houtz

LORD’S SUPPER
David Hogins

READING
Dru Jensen

CLOSING PRAYER
Drew Arnold

April 23 - Last day to bring donations
for Mountain States Children's Home

Today's Topic
"Journeys"



SONG LEADER
Andrew Hartman

1st PRAYER
Gary Wiles
READING
Pete Tidei

PREACHER
Calvin Arnold

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Dan Hirschfeld
SONG LEADER

Ed Spencer
1st PRAYER

Elton Schmidt
2nd PRAYER

Ben Hirschfeld
LORD’S SUPPER

David Hogins
READING

Dalton McCoy
CLOSING PRAYER

Jerry Munsell

ANY NEWS OR UPDATES?
Please send items for the bulletin to: info@kearneychurchofchrist.org

Serving 04/05

Serving 04/09

PRAYER LIST

Sonny Sidlo had a back procedure on
Wednesday. He is feeling much better!

John Foster had a steroid injection on Wednesday
and his pain is much better. He was instructed to

take it easy for a few days.

Kay Wentz continues to receive
palliative care at St. John's.

Keep these people in your prayers.

We continue to pray for Julie Newman, mother of
Sheila Jimenez. The hope is to figure out the best
treatment for her and to move her to a facility in

Colorado where family can visit her easily.

Jeannie Seals was unable to have fluid
drawn. They are looking at other options to

understand the extent of her illness.

Tudi Rohr, Bill Walker's sister, fell and broke
her hip. She is recovering from surgery.

Brenda Kinsman
Laurie Helgeson
Lenore Bristol

Elaine Harms
Orlin Wentz

Gary Williams

Adult Class: Calvin Arnold - Fellowship Hall
High School Class: Dan Hirschfeld - Class Room #5

Kids Class: Linda Seals/Mary Munsell - Class Room #2

Adult Class: Wes Seals - Auditorium/Sanctuary
Women’s Class: Beth Crawford- Fellowship Hall
High School Class: James Tidei - Class Room #5

K-6th Grade: Mary Munsell - Class Room #1
Pre-K Class: Linda Seals - Class Room #2

Infant Class: Sarabeth Tidei - Class Room #7 Stamped & addressed cards for those listed 
here and on our prayer list are available in the 

south corner of the foyer.

CHURCH FAMILY

BIBLE CLASS INFO

Card Corner

Sundays @ 9:30 a.m.

Wednesdays @ 7 p.m.

Let's increase fellowship and sense of community by joining Realm on your phone!
Realm is our online directory,  and it is easy to use and allows you to receive

church-wide texts and stay in touch with other members. If you need help with
signing up,  contact Dan Hirschfeld or Libby Munsell.

wifi password: kearneychurch

Registration will be available
soon for this summer's sessions
at Nebraska Youth Camp. Here

are the session dates:

Girls' Camp - June 4-7
Beginner 1 - June 12-14
Beginner 2 - June 15-17
Junior 1 - June 18-24
Junior 2 - June 25-July 1

Intermediate 1 - July 2-8
Intermediate 2 - July 9-15
Senior 1 - July 16-22
Senior 2 - July 23-29
Guys' Camp - July 30-August 2

Mountain States - It's time to stock our shelves for the Mountain States Children's
Home spring food drive. The last day for items to be at the church is April 23. This is an

important collection of food and other necessities for the support of the children's
home. The list of needed items is posted on the bulletin board. If it is helpful, take a

shopping list with you. Gift cards to Sam's Club or Walmart are also appreciated. Items
can be placed in the blue tote by the drinking fountain.

Tom Hagg had back surgery this week.
Prayers for his recovery.

Bereavement
Donna Kegley, mother of Susan Moore, passed away on Friday, March 24.

Visitation and services were held on Wednesday and Thursday of this last week.

Steph Soto went to the ER for issues related to
her pregnancy, but she checked out okay. Pray

for continued health for mom and baby.

Gloria Arredondo is dealing with heart rate and
blood pressure issues. Pray for good health.


